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Bauman, Robert

From: Dennis Klein [dklein@kbsconstruction.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2010 8:35 AM

To: Bauman, Robert

Cc:  Murphy, Michael (Alderman)

Alderman Bauman,

Your idea of building a new Police Administration Building rather than renovating the existing facility is exactly the
type of forward thinking that Milwaukee needs.

Rather than spending five years remodeling an old facility that will never be “state of the art”, you could have a
new facility in two. Furthermore, your idea of using the new facility to help rejuvenate a neighborhood is
wonderful. It is exactly what we need in Milwaukee.

Lastly, think of the jobs you would create now when Milwaukee really needs them rather than over five years in
the future.

Dennis Klein
Chairman
Direct: 414.649.1698 « Cell: 414.810.8698

KBS Construction, Inc. « 4425 W. Mitchell St. o Milwaukee, WI 53214
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